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December 13, 2007

Mr. Larry Lahusen

Uravan Minerals Inc.

Suite 124, 2526 Battleford Ave S.W.
Calgary, AB T3E 7J4

Dear Mr. Lahusen,

Re:  Extension available for Project Description Summary: Uravan Minerals Inc’s
Boomerang Lake South and Boomerang Lake North Mineral Exploration
Programs

This letter is to inform you that the Review Board has granted an extension to Bayswater
Uranium Corporation for the submission of Project Description Summaries for their EL Lake
(EA0708-004) and Crab Lake (EA0708-005) environmental assessments. The extension is from
- the previous deadline of December 17, 2007 to January 18, 2008.

In the interest of fairness, the Review Board is informing Uravan Minerals Inc. that the same
extension is available for your two environmental assessments. The Review Board will accept
your Project Description Summaries anytime between now and January 18, 2008.

If you have any questions, do not hesitate to contact me at (867) 766-7052 or by e-mail at
amacdonald @ mveirb.nt.ca.

Sincerely,

Alistair MacDonald
Environmental Assessment Officer

By fax and email
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